

BUDGET & MANAGEMENT STUDIES

DATE:

June 17, 2020

TO:

MAYOR LEE BRAND

COUNCIL PRESIDENT MIGUEL ARIAS

CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS

THROUGH:

WILMA QUAN Gity Manager

FROM:

HENRY FIERRO, Budget Manager

SUBJECT:

RESPONSE TO COUNCIL DIRECTION No. 30 - REQUEST FOR LOCATION

OF ALL CITY DEPARTMENTS LINE-ITEM INFORMATION ON CITY'S

WEBSITE

During the Budget Hearing on June 15, 2020, Council President Arias requested the location of all City department line-item information on the City's website. Below is a link and screen print of the FY 2020 Line-Item Detail.

https://www.fresno.gov/finance/budget/#tab-1

